
Notice dated: January 31, 2022 

CITY OF TAMPA 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Date and Time: March 15, 2022, 9:00 A.M. ---- CANCELLED 

Location: Old City Hall, 315 E. Kennedy Boulevard, City Council Chambers,  
3rd Floor, Tampa, FL 33602 

Members of the public who do not wish to appear in person may submit written comments 
by mail to Architectural Review & Historic Preservation, 1400 N. Boulevard, Tampa, FL 33607, 
or by e-mail to Beverly.Jewesak@tampagov.net. All written comments must be received no 
later than 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting in order to be distributed to the 
Commission members and to be included in the official meeting record. To check the 
postponement or cancellation status of the public hearing, please contact Beverly Jewesak at 
(813) 274-7706. 

www.tampagov.net/historic-preservation 

NOTE: ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
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